
Are You Utilizing All Of Your Tools To 
Improve Vaccination Rates For Your Patients? 

Do you have a Standing Order Protocol (CPA) for immuniza-
tions? If not, keep reading to learn more important information.

In preparation for the upcoming Flu 
Season of 2018/2019, all stores 

should make sure you have a Stand-
ing Order Protocol (CPA) for immuni-

zations in place. If you currently have a 
protocol, great. Just make sure it is up to 

date. Having a protocol will make the process 
of giving immunizations much easier. With a 

protocol, you will be able to administer all vaccines 
that are permitted by your state. 

If you are a Choice member, the Vaccine Standing Order 
Protocol (CPA) is included in the Vaccine Complete Module of 

Prescribe Wellness. You do not have to pay any additional fees. We 
should be thinking about vaccinating year-round so do not delay, 
request this service today. Contact Jeff Church at jeffc@apcinet.com 
to request your CPA from Prescribe Wellness or for more information.
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